
Website: www.mistusinne.com 

Facebook: The Resort Village of 

Mistusinne 

Email: mistusinne@sasktel.net 

Phone: (306) 854-4637 

 
Office & Recycling Hours:  

September - June Office hours: 

Friday 12 pm - 5 pm 

 

*Recycling will be open when the office is 

open* 

Please remember to rinse out your containers and 

a reminder that everything has to be pre-sorted. 

 

Staffing 

This past July Kendra Stewart joined us in the 

office. If you get the chance stop in and say hello. 

Miles Bumphrey was our summer student again 

this year. Thank you, Miles, for your hard work 

over the summer.  

 

Contact Information: 

We are in the process of revamping the 

communication system.  You should have 

received a test email Oct 3rd. If you did not or 

would like to add an additional address please 

contact the office. 

 

Water: 

The water will be turned off Oct 18th. All 

attachments to standpipes must be removed. The 

system is currently under going major upgrades 

and may be off and on as we get setup prior to the 

official off date! 

 

Cabins tied into the Water System: 

Please be advised that it is not permitted to tie 

your cabin into the water system. This is against 

regulations and can come with fines or dire 

consequences for the Municipality. In the 

upcoming season an inspection will be completed 

to ensure no one is connected. Please prepare 

accordingly. 

 

Sewer: 

Tanks will be measured after Thanksgiving. All 

tanks over 18” must be dumped at the home 

owners expense UNLESS you have completed 

the opt out waiver form or registered as a 

permanent resident. Please contact the office 

prior to the opt out deadline of October 14.  

 

Water Testing  

40 people participated in the Water Testing pilot 

project this year. We will host again next year. 

The dates will be announced in the Spring 

Newsletter. 

 

Storage Sites:   

There are 12 sites still unpaid for. We have issued 

invoices please be sure that you have paid by 

October 14, 2022. If you have not paid by this 

date your spot will be reallocated to someone on 

the waitlist.  

 

Campers on Green Space  

Campers are allowed with an approved permit 

only, and for a maximum of 7 days at a time. In 

the spring there will be a tour conducted and all 

campers permanently placed on the Green Space 

will be towed at the owner's expense. Please 

relocate all units to your own property before the 

first snowfall.   

 

Building Permits: 

If you know that you will require a building 

permit for something in the spring please contact 

the office over the winter. If we complete all of 

the leg work in the slow season you will be in a 

position to build at your leisure come spring. 

Permits are valid for 1 year.  

 

Beach Revamp 

We are applying for a permit in order to complete 

some Beach revitalization in early spring. Do you 

have suggestions for what you like to see done? 

Please email your ideas too 

mistusinne@sasktel.net no later than October 28, 

2022 please.  

 

Annual Charity Golf Tournament: 

Looking for someone to lead the Golf 

Tournament in July, 2023. Please let us know, no 

later than November 25, 2022 if you are 

interested. Co-leading would be just fine as well! 
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Snow removal 

The snow removal program has been revamped. 

We will not be offering a call out option this 

season. Only full season service will be available.  

If you are an existing customer, you will receive 

information shortly on the new invoicing 

structure. If you are interested in information on 

the snow removal program, please contact the 

office by Oct 14th to receive a quote for snow 

removal.  

 

ETransfers 

If you are sending an Etransfer payment please 

indicate which cabin number and what you are 

paying for in the memo section of the Etransfer. 

 

Facebook vs. Email Communication 

Please be patience as we navigate the Facebook 

vs. email debate for best communication 

practices. 

 

We acknowledge that not everyone is on 

Facebook, however, it does seem to currently be 

the most effective way to reach as many people 

as possible in a timely manner. Each post reaches 

more than 150 people, and most who do not have 

Facebook, know someone who does.  

 

We are working on updating the email system 

currently.  Hopefully we will soon be able to 

appease the majority of residents. Please be 

advised that Email will be used for all 

emergent/safety issues.  

 

Please keep your eyes posted for the survey in the 

New Year. We will address this topic in a 

question there.  

 

We thank you for your patience as we navigate 

through this matter. 

 

Canada Day 

Thank you to everyone who assisted with a very 

successful Canada Day Event! Looking forward 

to next year. If you wish to volunteer, please let 

us know at the office. 

 

 

 

Pancake Breakfast 

The Pancake Breakfast was a hit this year thank 

you to everyone who attended.  

 

 

 

Just a few friendly reminders: 

 

1. With Snowmobile season quickly 

approaching please familiarize yourself 

with Bylaw 13.7 available on our 

website. 

 

2. Please be sure that your cabin number is 

properly displayed on your property. 

 

3. With hunting season upon us please 

dispose of organic waste appropriately, 

not in your Loraas Bin. 

 

4. Ice Fishing Access - The Boat Ramp will 

be plowed when regular snow removal is 

completed to allow access to the lake. 

 

5. Taxes, irrigation and Lagoon fees are due 

Dec 31 to avoid penalty.  

 

SURVEY 

 

Keep your eyes peeled for the Annual Rate Payer 

Survey that will be sent out by email in early 

2023. We appreciate YOUR feedback! 

 

 

 

 

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who helped 

with community beautification this year. It does 

not go unnoticed or unappreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


